
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – April 2022

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Bob Landauer  503-407-0299
Senior Warden - Jay Carey  503-932-7386
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074

Apr 5 6:30 pm Dinner
7:00 pm Officers meeting
7:30 pm Stated Meeting

Apr 14 7:30 pm Visitation Newberg Masonic Meeting
May 14 8:00 am  Road Clean-up

Dear Brothers,

Thanks, Brothers Jay, Glen, and Bill for attending our March meeting.  As we didn't have enough 
to vote on motion to move meeting time to 7:00,  we will be voting on this at our April meeting.  
Please come and vote!

We need a fun activity.  Thinking about going to a Hops baseball game.  Are you interested?  Come 
to our meeting and give us your ideas.

Brother Glen is getting new lights for the kitchen and hall.  We're changing over to LED's.  Come to
meeting and we can set a date for helping install.

Hope to see you at the next meeting.
WM Bob Landauer
503-407-0299

April Events

Mon Mar 21 –York Rite rehearsal
Tue Mar 29 – York Rite – PM degree
Tue Apr 5 – Holbrook Stated
Thu Apr 14 – Holbrook visits Newberg
Mon Apr 25 – York Rite rehearsal
Tue Apr 26 – York Rite – MEM degree



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
King - Von Bailey 503-757-7966
Scribe - C. Allan White 503-645-3793
Secretary - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Illustrious Master - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
Deputy Master - C. Allan White  503-645-3793
P.C. of the Work - Bill Sparks III  971-294-1189
Recorder - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760

Mar 21 Past Master rehearsal 7:00 pm
Mar 29 Dinner 5:30pm at Diversity Cafe, 2104 Main St.

Chapter - Past Master conferral

Apr 25 MEM rehearsal 7:00pm
Apr 26 Dinner 5:30pm - venue TBD

MEM conferral 7:00pm

Our pre-meeting dinner will be at 5:30pm at Diversity Cafe, 2104 Main Street in Forest Grove (less 
than a block from the Temple).  Please be prompt as we will be trying to open the meeting as close 
to 7 as we can.

Our degree roster is looking very thin on names.  Now is the time to learn a new part--most of them
are short, so don't be shy.

The Dormans have informed me that we need to find a new Secretary & Treasurer for both Chapter
and Council as soon as possible.  This can be a team effort (up to a point) so don't feel like one 
person needs to do everything.

Fraternally,
Jerry Muceus, EHP / IM


